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Nidec Holds Eco-class at Elementary School 

Nidec held an eco-class on February 04, 2015 at Kyoto’s municipal Momoyama Minami Elementary 

School. The class, titled “What we can do with motors for the global environment,” taught the 

school’s students about motors, their impact to the global environment, and Nidec’s environmental 

actions, and then had the students discuss what they as individuals can do for the global 

environment. 

 

The Momoyama Minami Elementary School’s students are very active, with many of them raising 

their hands to answer questions in this photo. 

 

The students are making motors by themselves in the class, which aims to have students know how 

wonderful and fun it is to make things. 



 

The class was educational to Nidec staff as well, who, after seeing many students with a smile on 

their faces, learned the importance of heart-to-heart communication. 


